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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Michael McCoy <mmcc2002@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2015 10:25 AM

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings; Lindgren, Patricia (CI-StPaul); Benson, Barb (CI-StPaul); 

#CI-StPaul_Ward2; Michael Gavigan

Subject: call the cops - really?

Attachments: 14121401c.mp3

Office of City Council 

Marcia C. Moermond 

Legislative Hearing Officer 

 

I wanted to follow-up on the Legislative Hearing we had regarding two vehicles parked on the side of my 

garage at 579 Bidwell Street.  I wanted to thank you for the time extension thru February, and I wanted to thank 

you very much for the consideration you gave to my tenant-police problem. 

 

Obviously I could use better weather to move one vehicle into the garage and one vehicle to the driveway.  I am 

afraid it will be difficult to move them thru the snow but I will try to do so in February after the bad tenants are 

gone.  All of my time in the past six weeks has been dealing with the tenant problem to the extent that I am 

taking vacation time to deal with it. 

 

But, again, the real issue to me is the lack of police response to the domestic situation on December 03, and the 

unwillingness of anyone at SPPD to report such a situation to any Agencies, Courts, or Attorneys that handle 

these cases.  I am totally unconvinced that the Attorney who prosecuted the earlier OFP and the Judge who 

rescinded it should not be informed of the continuing situation.   

 

Only eleven days after Officer Peck and his partner empowered Mr Ramirez by ignoring my wife and I on 

December 03, Mr Ramirez was beating Ms Bejarano's adult son which resulted in another call to the police.  In 

addition, "someone" has been pouring water onto the sidewalk in front of the entry door used by my wife and I 

during the cold weather. 

 

All I can say is that we never had water poured on the sidewalk in front of our door in the previous five winters 

I have lived here, and I did manage to get the last few minutes of three adults and three children fighting and 

screaming at each other in the early afternoon of December 14. 

 

I wanted to play that recording for you at the January 06 Legislative Hearing, but it is very offensive and I was 

afraid I might be pushing my luck.  In lieu of that, I am attaching that recording for you to forward to anyone 

who you believe should hear it.   

 

I sincerely appreciate the time you took to listen to me regarding this issue and I am sorry that I have to involve 

you in it.  I will also copy this email and send the recording to my City Council Representative David Thune 

and his staff at the behest of the neighbor who called police last summer when he heard screaming coming from 

my address. 

 

Thank you again very much. 

 

Michael McCoy 

Maria del Socorro Alarcon 
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579 Bidwell Street 

Saint Paul 55107 


